11" February 2022
Dear Parent/Carer

As we move towards half term it is important to make you aware that it is has been
a difficult two weeks with Covid in school. This has had an impact on all of us and your support in
-respecting our guidelines has greatly helped. We all would have heard on the news this week, that
restrictions will be changing soon however, at this point, we have no update of how that will work and
be supported in school. We will keep you informed as and when we have updated guidelines.

At present all clubs will restart on the Monday after half term both inside and outside.

As things improve, the PTFA will hold a planning meeting on 22™ February in the school hall at 6 p.m.
with both new members and current members all very welcome. We hope to hold some events for
our community soon.

The children have continued to enjoy and work extremely hard throughout the term. Last Friday was
a particularly lovely day with everyone taking part in Maths Revolution Workshops. Year 5 also did us

proud with a NSPCC Numbers Day cake sale which.raised over £175. We had a TT Rockstars play off
with Southwell Class being the in-school winners, completing the most activities.

Over half term we will have the final part of our window and door update in school with the front
entrance being adapted and also York Classroom. We wish you a safe and restful half term and will
see you and the children back to school on 21° February.

Yours sincerely

il

Mr D W Hodgson
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